
   

 

 

BANKING MOHTASIB CALLS ON SBP GOVERNOR 

 

The Banking Mohtasib Pakistan, Mr. Sirajuddin Aziz called on the Governor, State Bank of 

Pakistan, Mr. Jameel Ahmed on 28th March, 2024. 

Mr. Sirajuddin Aziz presented the Annual Report of the Banking Mohtasib for the year 2023 to 

SBP Governor during the meeting, which was also attended by the Senior Advisor, BMP, Mr. 

Farhat Saeed.  

Matters of mutual interest were discussed in the meeting. Certain suggestions were also made 

by the Banking Mohtasib as regards improvements in the banking services with a view to 

protecting the banking customers from growing fraudulent activities. 

 

 

 


